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Department of Planning & Public Works 
Public Hearing Summary Report 

 
P.Z. 15-2010 Highland on Conway (Delmar Gardens at Conway Ridge III, 
LLC):  A request for a change of zoning from a “PC” Planned Commercial District to a 
“PC” Planned Commercial District of 5.2909 acres in size and located on the north side 
of US Highway 40/Interstate 64 east of its intersection with Chesterfield Parkway and 
west of its intersection with Timberlake Manor Parkway (18R110745). 

 
Summary 

Delmar Gardens at Conway Ridge III, LLC is requesting a change of zoning from a “PC” Planned 
Commercial District to a “PC” Planned Commercial District in order to construct on this site an office 
building for general, medical, and dental office uses.  This site obtained “PC” Planned Commercial 
Zoning in 2002 with the passage of Ordinance 1870 and entitled the land use of office, general.  It is 
the petitioner’s intent to develop the site to include both medical and dental office land uses in 
conjunction with the previously approved general office land use.  The petitioner is also requesting 
modification to the development standards as previously approved in order to accommodate changes 
to site design.   

The City of Chesterfield Comprehensive Plan Land Use Map delineates this property as Office.  The 
petitioner’s request is consistent with this Land Use Map classification. 

A public hearing further addressing the request will be held at the February 14, 2011 City of 
Chesterfield Planning Commission meeting.  Attached please find a copy of the Public Hearing Notice, 
Narrative, Preliminary Plan, and Tree Stand Delineation.  

Respectfully submitted,        

     
Shawn Seymour, AICP          
Senior Planner 
 
Cc:       Michael Herring, City Administrator 

Rob Heggie, City Attorney 
Michael Geisel, Director of Planning and Public Works 

Aimee Nassif, Planning and Development Services Director 



 

 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY OF CHESTERFIELD 

PLANNING COMMISSION 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission of the City of Chesterfield will hold a Public 
Hearing on Monday, February 14, 2011, at 7:00 PM, in the Council Chambers at the City Hall, 690 Chesterfield 
Parkway West, Chesterfield, Missouri 63017. 
Said hearing will be as follows: 

P.Z. 15-2010 Highland on Conway (Delmar Gardens at Conway Ridge III, LLC):  A request for a 
change of zoning from a “PC” Planned Commercial District to a “PC” Planned Commercial District of 5.2909 
acres in size and located on the north side of US Highway 40/Interstate 64 east of its intersection with 
Chesterfield Parkway and west of its intersection with Timberlake Manor Parkway (18R110745). 

Proposed Land Uses: 

1. Office, dental 

2. Office, general 

3. Office, medical 

 
 
Anyone interested in the proceedings will be given an opportunity to be heard. Copies of the request are 
available for review in the Department of Planning and Public Works at the Chesterfield City Hall, 690 
Chesterfield Parkway West during weekdays between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m.  If you should 
need additional information about this project, please contact Mr. Shawn Seymour, Senior Planner, by 
telephone at 636-537-4741 or by email at sseymour@chesterfield.mo.us 

CITY OF CHESTERFIELD 
G. Elliot Grissom, Chair 
Chesterfield Planning Commission 

 










